Joel White (Tue, 30 Jan at 9:59 AM)

Notified to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov

Dear Mr. Blackhorn,

Thank you for bringing the previously shared complaint to our attention. It is the intention of the Spokane Home Builders Association to always fully comply with all applicable state statutes relating to public disclosure.

Our use of our display was intended as a temporary expression of endorsement by our Association and we were unaware of any additional reporting requirements. The value of the display was minimal since we do not charge for its use, and no candidates' names were displayed until late October of 2017. If additional disclosures are necessary, we will be sure to quickly correct the necessary reports with the PDC.

Best Regards,

Joel White Executive Officer Spokane Home Builders Association

5813 E 4th Ave Ste 201 Spokane Valley, WA 99212 509-532-4990 jwhite@shba.com

